
Naperville Central Cheerleading 

Will be hosting a free  

8th Grade ONLY Pre-Tryout Clinic  

Thursday, April 16th  

from 3:45-5:30 P.M.  

in the NCHS Cafeteria 

Please come out, practice your skills 

and learn more about NCHS Cheer!   

If you are interested in attending the 

8th grade only Clinic, please sign up 

using this Google Link:  
https://goo.gl/forms/CzaI29RZ3twf7V8u1  

 

Please contact Head Varsity Coach, Sam Szopinski 

@sszopinski@naperville203.org 
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